
TITLE VI 
COMPLIANCE

The proposed project is being developed
in accordance with the Civil Rights Act of 1964.

Under Title VI of the Civil Rights Act, public
participation is solicited without regard to

race, color, national origin, age, sex,
religion, disability or family status.

To express concerns relative to the 
County's compliance with Title VI, please contact:

Lorraine Lantz, AICP
Project Manager

Collier County Transportation Planning
2685 S. Horseshoe Drive, Suite 103

Naples, FL 34104
Phone (239) 252-5779

Lorraine.Lantz@colliercountyfl.gov
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